
August 11th, 1931.

E. H. Finlayson. Esq 
.Director of Forestry, 
Department of the Interior, 
0 t t a w a.

B.Sc.F• * • *

*!y dear Hr. Finlayson:-

2hank you very much indeed 
for your letter of August 10th, and let ne 
jay that I am sorry we u.ld not have time 
for a personal chat.

I am ono of those who always feel 
that frank and open discussions generally 
conduce to a better undorsbanding which is 
so essential to goodwill.

TThilo I havo never diaeuaseo .these 
matters vory much with you, I have always 
looked upon you as one seeking nothing but 
the best relations.

Vith all good wishes and the assurance 
fcha shall be glad to seo you any time you 
can come.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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